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April 6, 2013

Re: San Francisco Littoral Cell
Coastal Regional Sediment Management Plan Workshop
November 14, 2012
Pacifica, Ca

Dr. Mr. Rapport, Ms. Ming and Ms Kelly,

We at Surfrider just want to add to the public comment record that we see the San Francisco CRSMP
process completely free of bias of any kind.  The projections of future erosion rates and the suite of
alternative approaches to erosion response have been laid out in a dispassionate fashion, with all the
benefits and drawbacks on full display. We look forward to continue working through the San Francisco
CRSMP, which we view as an essential tool for planning in our coastal communities.

Sincerely,

Bill McLaughlin
Surfrider Foundation, San Francisco Chapter
Erosion Committee Chair
http://www.sloaterosionob.blogspot.com
415-225-4083
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